
Hello, 
 
We would like to send you a few updates regarding COVID-19 and ask you to share this information in 
your networks. Please continue to consult the AAFC website regularly for updates.  
 
1. Canada’s response during the COVID-19 pandemic – Information and implications for the 

Agriculture and Agri-Food Sector 
Agriculture and Agri-Food Canada has put together a table of the Federal Funding Programs 
available to support the Agriculture and Agri-Food Sector. The updated inventory is attached in 
French and English. 

 
2. Food & Consumer Products of Canada (FCPC) - 3rd FCPC Member Survey 

FCPC shared the results from the 3rd survey of its members since the COVID 19 pandemic began. The 
results show that even as the country begins to reopen, the nation’s largest manufacturing 
workforce faces significant, ongoing pressures that will influence Canada’s COVID-19 recovery and 
preparations for potential future waves of infection. Details can be found in the attached 
documents. (Only available in English) 

 
3. CFIA – Update for labelling of foodservice packaged products during the COVID-19 pandemic 

As indicated in the last information update, CFIA has extended its flexibility regarding certain 
labelling requirements for foodservice products that have no impact on food safety during the 
COVID-19 pandemic until to September 5, 2020. CFIA has since updated the information on its 
website and details on the extension can be found here CFIA’s information for industry webpage.  

 
Thank you, 
 
Industry Engagement Division  
Agriculture and Agri-Food Canada  
Government of Canada  

 
 

http://www.agr.gc.ca/eng/coronavirus-disease-covid-19-information-for-industry/?id=1584732749543
https://www.inspection.gc.ca/covid-19/cfia-information-for-industry/labelling-of-foodservice-packaged-products-during-/eng/1593804291191/1593804291534

